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to me 

 
 

Dear AGF Friends, 

  

Greetings to you all, 

 

How are you all? We hope in our sovereign God that you had a wonderful 
Christmas! 

 

Thank you for your prayers, we praise God for the great time of Christmas. It was 
a great time of sharing the truth about the savior's birth. God gave me many 
opportunities to preach about Christ in the month of December, three Pastoral 
Conferences, a few Christmas special gatherings and special gatherings in our 
congregations. I am so thankful to God for the opportunities to preach about 
Christ.  

  

We are thanking God for His Grace in our lives and ministry in 2024. We were 
able to do things by His grace this year. We want to thank you for your 
faithfulness with your prayers and financial support in the year 2024. Praise 
God!! 

There are few things we want to share with you, during this season Prathibha and 
our younger daughter Suhana had some health issues, Prathibha had Surgery on 
19th of this month, that was Endometrium surgery (Gynec related) doctors sent 
the samples for biopsy. The reports are coming in next week, please pray with 
us.  

Suhana had a surgery on 28th, Tonsils and Adenoids are removed, she has been 
suffering from the last few months. We thought that it was normal fever, after the 



doctor's investigation we came to know the problem. It was urgent, By God’s 
grace surgery went well, She Is recovering now.  

We wanted to share this news like a week ago, but you all are having a busy 
Christmas.  

 

We don't have insurance; the cost was very much. Please Pray for us.   

  

We wish you a Happy New Year 2025! 

 

In Christ  

 

Suresh, Prathibha, Susan and Suhana 

 


